
 

The 5 Things We Ask of Parents 

1. If you feel that there is a problem with the 
teacher or the style of teaching, do not call 
The Administration. Call the teacher first 
and give him/her a chance to discuss the 
concerns with you. 

2. If you need to talk to your teacher, send a 
note/email/Class Dojo message. The 
teacher will write you back to discuss or 
answer any question you may have within 
24 hours. Do not show up at the classroom 
door unannounced for a conference. 

3. Do not allow your child to be late or miss 
school for anything other than sickness or 
a death in the family. Allowing your child to 
miss school because he/she needs a 
haircut or go clothes shopping with you is 
sending the wrong message to children. 

4. Please realize that your child is one of 
many that our teachers teach in a day, and 
that it is not always possible to address 
each and every need he or she may have. 
The sole responsibility of educating 
children is not the Teacher’s alone; it is the 
parents/care givers as well. 

5. Trust our staff and teachers as they know 
what they are doing. 

Sincerely,  

The First Grade Team 


